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Hello-
For your consideration is a UC petition to add the dentists to the Union of Physicians of
Washington.

 
Thank you.
Rhonda
 
Rhonda J. Fenrich
Attorney at Law
Fenrich & Gallagher, P.C.
405 Lincoln St., Suite 102
Eugene, OR 97401

(541) 342-7820 Office
(541) 342-7802 Fax

rhonda@fglaborlaw.com 

Do not read, copy or disseminate this email unless you are the intended recipient. This email communication
is confidential and privileged information only for the recipient. If you have received this email in error, please
call immediately and ask to speak to the sender. Also, please reply to this email that you received this email in
error.

To ensure compliance with Treasury regulations governing written tax advice, please be advised that any tax
advice included in this communication, including any attachments, is not intended, and cannot be used, for the
purpose of (i) avoiding any Federal tax penalty or (ii) promoting, marketing, or recommending any transaction or
matter to another person. Please note that our firm does not typically provide tax advice.  We recommend
consulting with a tax professional.
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